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Farmington Senior Citizens 6-19-23 

 

June 19, 2023 

 

Meeting number 888 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:06 PM on Monday, 

June 19, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  17 members and one guest were present.  We 

enjoyed our dish-to-pass lunch. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the meeting at 12:45 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the June 5th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of June 19, there is $423.45 in the Treasury.  $13.00 from the 50/50 raffle was 

added.  The service fee of $15.00 for March, April, and May was deducted. 

 

Birthday:  We sang Happy Birthday to Jerry Millard. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Victoria from the Cooperative Extension 

to present a program on “Full Care of House Plants” in the fall. 

• The presentation on the Paranormal was postponed due to an injury suffered by the presenter. 

• Later in the year, there will be a presentation on UFO’s. 

• Members expressed interest in three trips:  Carol King the Musical, Kenny Rogers Tribute, and 

a Comedy show.  She is waiting for updates. 

• At the July 17th meeting, Jim Dierks, from the NYS Transportation Museum will do a program 

on the Trolley that ran from Rochester to Geneva. 

• At the August 7th meeting, Christina Szpeter will present information on wills and estate 

planning. 

• In September, John Holtz from the Bristol Hills Historical Society will do a presentation. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• Barb Millard shared a touching story about a stranger paying for their dinner at the Cheesecake 

Factory.  Ruth Weidenborner and Marilyn Eck shared a similar experience. 

• Members were asked to bring containers to use for leftovers. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Building continues in the Town of Farmington 

• The Town of Farmington Fire Works is Monday, July 3. 

• The new ice cream place on Route 96 has a large selection of flavors. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marilyn Eck won $10.00 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories.  
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After the meeting, Tessa Ryan, Sales Director at the Legacy at Fairways introduced herself and shared 

some information about activities at the Legacy. 

 

There were dominos after the meeting. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:05 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


